
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As we approach the end of the Spring Term and break for the holidays on Friday 11th 
April I wanted to update you on arrangement for Friday.  

During the day we will be holding our Rewards and Recognition Assemblies, students 
will receive certificates and prizes for various areas such as attendance, subject 
rewards and participation rewards. We will also be celebrating Year 11 by arranging a 
Year group photograph to mark their time at Jewellery Quarter Academy.  

It is also our intention to allow Year 11 students to leave the site at 1.20pm on Friday 
11th April, students will be dismissed after lunch. I will take this opportunity to remind 
parents/carers about the revision schedule for over the holidays for Year 11 students to 
support with their preparation for the examinations.  

For students in Year 7, 8, 9 & 10 we will dismiss them from site at 2.30pm on Friday 11th 
April.  

If any student needs to remain in school until 3.10pm this will be available to those 
students and this information will need to be shared with the Year Group Coordinator.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents/carers for their continued 
support and I hope everyone enjoys the break.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr J Henshaw 

Headteacher 


